



Buffalo Teachers Federation, Inc. 271 Porter Avenue Buffalo, New York 14201 (716) 881-5400 (716) 881-6678 (fax)

February 5, 2015

MEMO TO: Buffalo Teachers

FROM: Philip Rumore, President, BTF

RE: Receivership Resolution Passed by NYSUT

Attached is a copy of the motion I referred to at our Council of Delegates meetings. It was passed unanimously in the Fall by the NYSUT Executive Committee and Board of Directors and as such will be on the agenda at the upcoming NYSUT Representative Assembly meeting in early April.

We have put together the final updates into our legal challenge to Receivership. Copies have also been sent to the NEA and AFT, our national affiliates, for their input.

We now expect that our legal challenge will be filed on Tuesday, February 9 or Wednesday, February 10, 2016.

Even after our initial filing, we will continue to incorporate new and additional issues that can be used in the courts and in the legislature to put an end to this vindictive anti-student, anti-teacher legislation.

PR:ls

Click Here to View the Receivership Resolution